
 

 
 

 

Student I.D. Pictures 
Q3 School Picture Days take place tonight from 5-9pm in the library for new students and those who missed 
Picture Days last quarter. ALL EPHS-CTC students must have a student ID card. Cost is $5. 
 
Information Session for Immigrants This Saturday at EPHS 
Attorney Mark Silverman will be on our high school campus this coming Saturday, February 25, 2017 in the 
Library from 12:00 PM (noon) to 2:00 PM.  He will be updating the community on the latest developments 
pertaining to immigration matters that may affect our community. He will be bringing a team of experts on this 
matter to answer questions.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Roger Reguerin in Office 
208. El abogado Mark Silverman estará este sábado 25 de Febrero en nuestra escuela. A medio dia haya las 
2:00 PM   Estará en la biblioteca para contestar los últimos acontecimientos de inmigración que de una u otra 
manera nos afecta a uno o a nuestra comunidad. Si tienen preguntas contacten Roger Reguerin in Office 208. 
 
SIREN Immigration Legal Clinic at MLK Library (15 E. San Fernando St.), 1-5pm, Tues., Feb 28 
SIREN will have Board of Immigration Appeals (BIA) certified representatives to give free legal consultations to 
people with immigration issues/concerns. The focus for this year will be on applying for citizenship, checking 
for eligibility and if ready assistance in completing the citizenship application. They can also assist in 
determining eligibility and assistance in submitting: 

1.   Renewal of Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) 
2.   Green card renewal 
3.   Family Petitions 
4.   U visa eligibility 

 
Know Your Rights! 
We are out of red “Know Your Rights” cards. More have been ordered and will be available in the front office 
next week. 
 
Pedestrian Crossing at White Road and Gay Avenue 
Be careful when crossing even with flashing lights – some drivers do not stop! Be safe; stay alert.  
 
Career Day is Coming on Friday, March 3rd 
Our Academic Counseors are planning a special “Career Day” program next Friday. A special bell schedule 
will be distributed soon.This is a wonderful opportunity for students to discover and learn about different career 
options. 

PM-CTC Academy Thursday, Feb 23rd, 2017 

Student Announcements  



 
Maestros – Please post this bulletin. This bulletin should be read in English/ESL classes. 

 
Academic Success Depends on Good Attendance 
Our Q2 attendance raffle resumes... today! Receive one ticket from your English/ESL tacher for perfect 
attendance Monday through Thursday. Receive a bonus ticket on Friday. Weekly prizes awarded on Fridays. 
(See classroom flyer for details.)  
 
Hours of the Principal 
Maestro EKS, our PM-CTC Academy Principal, is available to meet with students Monday, Tuesday, and 
Thursday from 7:15-8pm in his office. He is also available during the LE period on Friday. Check in with the 
receptionist at the main office. 
 
Tomorrow’s LE Period 
LE stands for learning enrichment, your opportunity to enrich your learning on Fridays. Two options are 
available to you during the LE period (8:55-9:45pm): 
 

LE Option 1: Meet with Your Teacher(s) 
If you would like to meet with your teacher for extra help or to make-up tests/assignments, please write 
your name on your teacher’s sign-up sheet next to the classroom door. 
 
LE Option 2: Student Clubs 
Student clubs meet during LE period. See below for locations: 
 

CLUB LOCATION 

1. Typing Computer lab 

2. Soccer Room 205 

3. Funny Mathematics Room 401 

4. History and Adventure Room 306 

5. Zumba Boys PE (NOT Youth Center) 

6. Volleyball Room 206 

7. Environmental Room 108 

8. Community Service Cafeteria (back) 

9. Hiking Room 106 

10. Chess Room 201 

11. Karaoke Room 403 

     12.   Health Club Room 402 

     13.   Guitar Club Cafeteria (Front) 
 


